RING'S RATCHUP

To “catch you up” on the Gospel work of Jim and Pat King
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Dear Ones in the Lord,

In this last prayer letter of 2019, we want
to express our love and appreciation to those
who have made our ministry possible.

God. It was He who saved a drunk sailor on
August 21st, 1960,
when he believed on
His Son Jesus Christ.
It all began with
God’s grace!

Dr. Hugh Pyle. Jim
praises the Lord that
when Jesus saved
him, He put him in

| Central Baptist
Church, where Dr.
Pyle was pastor at
that time. Pastor Pyle
was not only a good
preacher, but a good

' Christian with a great
testimony. His godly
influence continues

- with us until this
very day.

Pasor Cleber
Rodarte Neves.
Seen here with his
wife and daughter,
we worked out of his
church in Brazil. He
is the editor of our
paper for preachers,
now in its 29th year.

Eulala Kregness.
She is our translator. She is Brazilian, married
to an American missionary. She translates
articles from English to Portuguese for our
T T | books and paper. Pray
: W for her healing; she
often works while
having constant pain.
Her doctors are trying
to find the correct
treatment for her
condition. She is an
important part of our
work.

MISSION ADDRESS:
Maranatha Baptist Mission
P. O. Box 160

Hilliard, FL 32046-0160
Phone: 904-607-5421

Jim and Pat King
If you feel the Lord would have you give
a special gift for book publishing, please
send your check to the mission designated
for the literature work in Brazil.

Jeremy Tyler. This
is the missionary
brother who puts our
| paper and messages
on the Internet. He
needs your prayers
also. He fell through
the roof of his church
building recently and suffered some broken
bones. Pray for his healing as he looks to get
back to his ministry soon.

Our supporting
churches and
individuals. Yes,
where would we
be without you?
We always
remember that we
could not do what
we do, unless you
do what you do.
We lost a number
of supporting
churches when
we returned from
Brazil but you have remained faithful and we
thank you so much for your financial support as
well as your prayers that keep us going.

We are doing
pretty good at
this time. Jim did
have a couple of
hospital stays
due to diabetes
complications
but is much
better now. One
prayer request for him is that his legs will hold
up as they hurt when he has to walk a lot. We
praise God for Pat’s good health.

And so, Thanksgiving has come and
gone. But we remember, and continue to be
thankful for, those of you who make our work
for the Lord possible. The work with the men
and women in the county jails continues to do
well as well as the ministry in the rescue
mission.

Sincerely in CHRIST, /@,M;&’{‘ 240 0;;// ;//4

HOME ADDRESS:

128 Stonegate Pass
Davenport, FL. 33897
Home Phone: 863-547-8551
Jimandpat10@yahoo.com



